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DISTANCE LEARNING:  With the guidelines put in place by Governor Evers, St. Paul's distance learning is 
allowed to continue as planned.  We will continue to provide materials for pick up and drop off on Mondays 
during normal school hours, as set forth by your child’s teacher.  Please have only 1 person enter the building 
to pick up and drop off.  If you need items "delivered" to your car, please contact us before or when you 
arrive.   
 
K5 – GRADE 8 TADS REGISTRATION- 2020-2021:  Last week you should have received an e-mail from TADS for 
registration for the 2020-2021 school year.  Thank you to those families that have already registered!  If you 
did not receive an e-mail, please let us know!  Tuition agreements will be sent at a later date. 
 
VIRTUAL “KEEPING SPIRITS UP” WEEK:  We loved seeing all of your submissions last week!  Thanks for 
participating! 

 
SIX FLAGS READ TO SUCCEED:  *NEW THIS YEAR: You will enter your child’s reading log online!  Please log all 
reading NO LATER than Thursday, April 9th.  Log in at: www.sixflags.com/books .  St. Paul’s school code is 
9A9CE.  Six Flags in Gurnee, IL is again offering FREE park/waterpark tickets to all students in grades K5-6 who 
complete 360 min. (6 hours) of recreational reading.  This could be reading done in books, magazines, 
newspapers, eBooks or comic books.  
.  
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